
January 8, 2007

Barrier construction starts on Deerfoot Trail

Calgary... Motorists are advised to expect lane closures on Deerfoot Trail between 16 Avenue North and
Country Hills Boulevard to accommodate barrier construction and guard rail work in the median.

Work commences today and continues until May 15. Lane closures affect both north and southbound
Deerfoot Trail during non-peak hours. There will be no closures associated with this project between
6:30-9:30 a.m. and 3-6:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. At least two lanes in each direction will remain
open at all times.

The work involves repairing or replacing existing guard rails within the median and construction of a
post-and-cable safety barrier system in the median between 16 Avenue North and Country Hills Boulevard.
The Alberta government is investing $1.4 million for this project.

Motorists should use caution in this area and obey all signs.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Trent Bancarz
Communications
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 427-0623

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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